
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA RELEASE   
City of Lackawanna Lifts State of Emergency & Driving Ban Effective at 3PM 

 
 

(Friday, December 13, 2024) -  The State of Emergency and driving ban declared in the city of 
Lackawanna at 6:00 a.m. today will be lifted effective at 3:00 p.m.  
  
No unnecessary travel is still advised as public works crews and contractor partners continue efforts 
to clear main, side and dead-end streets.   
 
Please help us inform the public with on-line/on-air coverage as appropriate.  
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